
MARION CENTRAL APPRAISAL DISTRICT 

Board of Directors 

Wednesday, May 8, 2024, the Marion Central Appraisal District Board of 
Directors met for a meeting.  The following Board of Directors were present:  
Kirstin Johnson, Karen Jones, Bruce Bradley, and Ken Tomlinson as well as the 
following: Ann Lummus, Chief Appraiser, and Carolyn Sandefur. Absent: Bob 
Sanders and Jason Bonner. 

Mr. Tomlinson called the meeting to order at 12:13 pm and announced a 
quorum. Mrs. Johnson led the invocation and pledge.  

Next on the agenda was Public Hearing of the 2025 Budget. No public was 
present. 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:14 pm. 

              

Mr. Tomlinson then reopened with the regular meeting of the board of 
directors. 

Next on the agenda was the minutes from the April 10, 2024 board meeting. 
Dr. Bradley made a motion to approve, seconded by Mrs. Johnson, and 
approved by all. 

Then there was a short discussion about amending the personnel policy.  Dr. 
Bradley made a motion to table this until the next meeting, seconded by Mrs. 
Johnson and approved by all. 

Next Ms. Lummus asked the board if they had any questions regarding their 
25.19 notices.  The group had a few general questions, answered by Ms. 
Lummus. 

Then Dr. Bradley made the motion to approve the 2025 budget, seconded by 
Mrs. Johnson, and approved by all. 



Ms. Lummus gave the Chief Appraiser report.  She reported that all the notices 
have been sent out, the 1st batch of notices deadline is next week and the 2nd 
batch’s deadline is May 30th. She presented the 2024 Mass Appraisal Report. 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:39 pm. 


